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Camps Week 

Thank you to all parents for their support of our whole school 
camps week, it has proven hugely successful from feedback 
received. Our only hiccup was some cases of gastro on two of 
our camps. Thank you to our amazing staff who supported our 
students who became ill on the camp and adjusted the itinerary 
to cater for this unexpected issue.  

Our staff put in a huge effort leading up to and during the week 
and our office staff have done an amazing job leading up to the 
camp, predicting possible problems and troubleshooting 
throughout the week.  

The reports from parents, staff and students have been very 
positive. Congratulations to you all! There will be a thorough 
review of camps week shortly, so we would love to hear any 
parent feedback. We have already begun planning for the 2021 
camps and excursions!  

 

Maree Cribbes 

Campus Principal 

Camp Week 
 

Mitta  

Students who attended the Mitta camp 
last week got to experience nature up 
close and personal.    After setting up 
their tents and swags, they then enjoyed 
other activities over the 3 days including 
whip cracking, fishing (some even caught 
trout and carp), ferreting and spotlighting.  
They visited Dartmouth Dam and learnt 
how the mechanics operate the systems. They went swimming, 
had a bonfire one night, cooked a lamb on a spit and learnt the 
difference between lure fishing and bait fishing.   

 

Horse Riding 

Perfect weather and blue skies, towering gums and crystal-clear 
streams – nothing could be better! 
The group rode remote bush tracks, crossing rivers and streams 

taking in spectacular views of the Delatite and Howqua valleys.   
They even got to see where some scenes from the movie “Man 
from Snowy River” were shot.  
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Raggy Quilting 
Students developed their sewing skills as 
they learnt the art of raggy quilt making in a 2 
day school based activity as part of camps 

week.  They chose and cut the fabric and 
designed the pattern before construction.  
The end results look fantastic.  

 

 

 

More camp photos. 

 

 

 

  Every Student, Every Opportunity, Success For All 

Dates to Remember 

Dates for 2020 Activity 

Mar 18 ► WMYC ‘On Show’ - CANCELLED 

Mar 20 ► Reports Issued 

Mar 26 ► Athletics Carnival 

Mar 27 ► Last Day of Term 

April 14 ► First Day Term 2 

April 20 ► Teacher PD Day - Student Free 

May 12 - 14 ► NAPLAN 

May 15 ► Cross Country 

May 18 ► Student Led Conferences 


